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If children would like to wear flip flops in 
the swimming pool please make sure they 
have their names on them.

Swimming

Dear Families,
Eid Mubarak to all our Muslim families.

Even though this is a short term we are still 
extremely busy so as usual please keep an eye 
on newsletters and notices as usual.

As the weather warms up please make sure 
your child is dressed appropriately. If they 
suffer from allergies please also make sure they 
have their medication before they come to 
school.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Horwood

 • Monday 13th May - KS2 SATs start

 • Monday 13th May - Cellist working with 
Year 5

 • Monday 13th May - Photographer from 
the Tate working with Year 3

 • Wednesday 15th May - Cellist working with 
Year 5

 • Friday 17th May - Barn Dance 5–8pm

 • Monday 20th May - Cellist working with 
Year 5

 • Tuesday 21st May - 2:30–3:30pm Zones of 
Regulation Parent Workshop

 • Wednesday 22nd May - Year 6 Poetry 
Workshop (am)

 • Thursday 23rd May - 9–10am: Zones of 
Regulation Parent Workshop

 • Thursday 23rd May - Outdoor Classroom 
Day

Dates for your diary

Nursery Closed

Nursery will be closed on Thursday 23rd 
May and Friday 24th May as it is being used 
as a Polling Station.

Lining up in the Morning

Please can you make sure your children 
are lined up sensibly and ready to enter the 
school by 8:55am. Please allow the children 
enough space to do this properly.

Late Children

If your child is late in the morning they will 
be asked to sign-in via our Inventry system 
in the school reception. It is important 
for safety reasons that all children are 
registered as being on the premises in case 
of any emergency.

International Evening

Thursday June 6th  
4pm – 6:30pm
We are really pleased 
to let you know that we 
will be celebrating International Evening 
on Thursday 6th June. As in past years we 
know this will be a fantastic event and 
we are looking forward to seeing all our 
parents on the night.

We are looking for help from anyone with 
a traditional costume from their country of 
origin as we should very much like to set up 
an international Dress Room on the night 
where people can come and see all the 
beautiful costumes from as many countries 
as possible. If you do have a costume you 
can share please contact Ms Potter on 
malala@chestnutsprimary.com.



www.chestnutsprimary.com  |  head@chestnutsprimary.com  |  Tel: 0208 800 2362

Free Tickets for Lord’s Cricket Ground

Middlesex Cricket and Marylebone Cricket Club are holding 
their annual Women’s Cricket Day on Wednesday 29th 
May at Lord’s Cricket Ground. All are welcome to cheer on 
Middlesex Cricket Women and Surrey Cricket women who will 
be competing for the London Cup.

The match starts at 4pm and the gates open at 12:30pm and 
there will be children’s activities going on all afternoon.

If you would like a free ticket please visit the following link:  
https://forms.gle/Lrmpc38bvYDvatfb6 or email: Katie.berry@
middlesexccc.com

Year 4 Rainforest Display

Year 4 have worked very hard to make 
a fantastic rainforest display which is so 
good we thought it deserved a mention 
on the Newsletter – here it is…

Caterpillars in Reception

We have some new arrivals in Reception – 
some wonderful caterpillars. The children 
are looking after them very well and 
we hope soon to have some beautiful 
butterflies. We will keep you informed of 
their progress.

Resources

Please can you save 
all your cardboard rolls 
(e.g. from the inside of 
kitchen towels, toilet 
rolls, etc) and bring 
them to the school 
office. Year 3 would 
like to use them for a 
science experiment later 
in the term. Thank you.

Barn Dance

The PSA have organised another wonderful 
Barn Dance on Friday 17th May from 5pm 
until 8pm. There will be a BBQ and a bar 
along with a professional Ceilidh band 
called Cut a Shine.

Adult tickets are £2 and children’s tickets 
are 50p and they will be on sale after 
school by a member of the PSA.


